
FOI 031/2021 Response   
 
Request 
  
Please find attached an FOI request from Vanguard Healthcare, seeking information around your 
organisations plans to deliver a Community Diagnostic Hub in line with NHS and Government 
ambitions.  
  
The FOI request questions are included in the attached Excel grid. Please could you fill out this Excel 
grid accordingly with information as relevant. Our preference is for electronic copy in this Excel 
spreadsheet.  
 

 

Response  

The Trust is unable to provide a response to your request for information. 

This is because the requested information is in relation to the provision of diagnostic services such as 

MRI, CT and other diagnostic services, and as a mental health service we do not provide such 

physical healthcare services.   

 

To obtain information on the delivery of Community Diagnostic Hub, please redirect your request to 

an acute Trust.  

 

 

 


